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February 2024 

  

Re: Your request made under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
 

I am writing to you under the Freedom of Information (FOI) Act 2000. Please see below a 
request for the following information relating to homelessness in the workforce. 
  
Question 1 

How many staff have contacted the workplace for support because they have become 
homeless 
  
 
Response: there has only been one incident where an employee has needed support because they became 
homeless. Accommodation was located.  

 


